Greetings!

Three events dominated 2011 for the Hickok family: two were wonderful and one was very sad.

Early in the year we went on a wonderful safari to Tanzania. Bob the photographer had a ball.

In April, we all gathered in San Francisco for a glorious ceremony uniting Lizabeth and Kerry, our favorite Scotswoman. A radiant day! Walker, Gardner and Tinker were delightful participants.

Sadly, right after the wedding, my mom passed away. In August we buried her on her Berkshire mountain top, on what would have been her 88th birthday. I am having a bit of a hard time this holiday season without her, but so thankful for all the wonderful memories we have to remind us of her long, caring life.

We hope this finds you and your family well. Here's to a wonderful 2012!